
 

 
 
 
 

 

    

 

  Participants Needed… 
 

Pillar 4 is currently conducing a research project to better understand the 
perspectives, experiences, beliefs, and knowledge of health practitioners 
regarding Lyme Disease (LD) in Canada.  A very important step in their 

research study will be to identify healthcare practitioners to interview.  LD 
patients’ and their family members’ recommendations regarding healthcare 

practitioners with which they have had challenging or effective LD experiences 
is a key step to this process. The survey will focus on patient and family member 

experiences with healthcare practitioners, specific to LD. Participating in this 
study will require the completion of one anonymous online survey and should 

take approximately 10-20 minutes of your time. If you have any questions 
related to this study, please email Madison Robertson 
(12mar9@queensu.ca). The survey can be found here:  

https://queensu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_57jWsGBHBmO0KFf 
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